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March 15, 2021 
 
Hello CUPE 2081 Members, 
 
My name is Alesha Peters and I have been serving as Member at Large and would like to run for 
re-election. 
 
As Member at Large for the past year, it has given me the opportunity to work with the 
Education Coordinator, Shelley Butler, and meeting with Human Resources monthly to review 
the CUPE SD applications.  The purpose of the meetings are to review the members applications, 
with the goal to get the members their money refunded.  
 
It is very interesting attending the CUPE executive meetings, it is a great honor to work with 
these remarkable individuals doing such good work.  The work of the union stretches far beyond 
bargaining and seniority lists, from supporting members in need to giving back to the community 
through youth sports and scholarships, it is an organization we all should be very proud of.  I still 
hope to volunteer my time to the good work of our union, giving the time and dedication that this 
position deserves. 
 
It has been such a wonderful learning opportunity working in the union and I encourage 
everyone who has an interest in the greater good to consider joining the CUPE executive or one 
of the many committees, they are a bunch of really nice people. 
 
 

 
 
Alesha Peters 
CUPE 2081 Member at Large, CUPE Local 2081 
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